
City of Anaheim 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

PUBLIC WORKS PROJECT 
 

 
PROJECT:  2016-2017 Slurry Seal Group #1 
  
LIMITS:   Ball Road from Beach Blvd. to Dale Avenue, Broadway from 

Brookhurst Street to Agate Street, Ball Road from 500 feet west 
of State College Blvd. to 750 feet east of State College Blvd., 
State College Blvd. from 300 feet north of Ball Road to 400 feet 
south of Ball Road, and East Street from Broadway to South 
Street. 

 
BEGINS:      April 2017 
 
COMPLETION:   May 2017 
 
TYPE OF WORK: Consists of applying a slurry seal coat to the existing asphalt 

concrete pavement surface and minor pavement grinding and 
repaving with asphalt concrete.  The work includes removal & 
replacement of traffic striping & markings, installations of traffic 
loops. 

TRAFFIC   
CONSIDERATION: During construction, there will be traffic lane closures; 

therefore, traffic disruptions shall be expected. 
 
PARKING: “No-Parking” signs will be posted in advance to restrict parking 

in construction zones.  Please adhere to the dates and hours on 
the posted signs. 

 
CONTRACTOR: All American Asphalt (951) 736-7600  Ext. 220 
SUPERINTENDENT:  
CITY INSPECTOR: Scott Yanagihara  (714) 276-4696 
 
 The City will be working with the contractor to complete the  

project with minimum inconvenience to you. 
Thank you for your cooperation 

 
To request this in an alternative format please call (714)765-5281 or TTY (714)765-5125. The City prohibits discrimination. 
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